
15th November 2021
Dear Parents and Carers
Rosshall Academy P7 Q&A virtual transition meeting – 24th November 2021 at 7pm
There will be a virtual Q&A session on Wednesday 24th November for P7 parents organised by Rosshall Academy.
To attend this virtual meeting you will need your child’s Glow login to access Teams and a computer/laptop or phone to access this.  If you do not have this, your child can get this from their class teacher.  If there are difficulties using the login, please email Headteacher@cardonald-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
If you do not have a device to access your child’s login, please complete the slip below and return it to the school.  School ipads will be allowed home for this one off event for those who need them provided you have completed the slip.   These will be issued on 24th November and should be returned to the school on 25th November.
In order to make the meeting as effective as possible, Rosshall Academy have created an online questionnaire so that parents can submit questions in advance of the meeting.  This link will be posted on Teams.  Please do submit any questions you feel are relevant or important for your child’s transition.  The deadline for questions to be submitted is Thursday 18th November.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKanVBY0ZH2pGqqJBKTgk3s9UQ0ZWQzE4TjNGVVpaS1kxSE9DOExXTTNNNC4u

Kind regards
Sandra Mohd
Depute Head Teacher
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
I will/will not be attending the virtual meeting on 24th November 2021.
I do/do not require a school i-pad to access this meeting.
I understand the i-pad must be returned on 25th November 2021.

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………..		Class …………………..

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed ……………………………………………………………..
